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CARLA L. LERMAN
413 W. ENGLEWOOD AVENUE

TEANECK, NEW JERSEY 07666

June 14, 198 6

Mark A. Sullivan, Justice
Superior Court of New Jersey
Appellate Division
Monmouth County Court House
South Wing, 2nd Floor
Freehold, New Jersey 07728

RE: Urban League of
Greater new Brunswick

v.
The Mayor and Council of the
Borough of Carteret, et al

A-4020-85T7

Dear Justice Sullivan,

In October, 1985 I submitted to the Appellate Division a letter
memorandum outlining the facts as I knew them regarding the
appeal of Monroe Towship from Judge Serpentelli's order of May
13, 1985.

Since that letter memorandum was submitted, I have billed Monroe
Township for the work undertaken in the review and revisions to
their Compliance Program referred to in that letter. On December
13, 1985 a bill for $2,415 was sent to Mr. Mario Apuzzo, Director
of Law for Monroe Township. I have received no acknowledgement
or payment of that bill.

I am enclosing a copy of my letter memorandum of October 1985 and
all bills submitted to Monroe Township, (total amount:
$9,254.55), none of which has been paid.

Sincerely,

n C
Carla L. Lerman, P.P

cc:Hon. Eugene D. Serpentelli,A.J.S.C
Mario Apuzzo, Esq.
Arnold Mytelka, Esq.
Stewart M. Hutt, Esq.
Carl S. Bisgaier, Esq.
Douglas K. Wolfson, Esq.
Thomas R. Farino, Esq.
William P. Isele, Esq.
Barbara Stark, Esq.
Daniel Reynolds, DAG
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